
Food prices are high, but incomes have not kept up. What does this mean for 
you and your family? 
 
Researchers at University College London (UCL) are carrying out a study about the food experiences 
of young people and their families in the UK, Portugal and Norway. 
 

Who can take part? 

If you would like to take part in the study you must: 

 be a member of a family where at least one person living with you is diagnosed with coeliac 
disease 

 have a child aged 11- 15 years  

 be living in Hackney or neighbouring boroughs, London 

What is involved? 
 
The researchers would like you to tell them about your experiences of managing food and eating, by 
filling in their online questionnaire. It should take no more than 5 minutes: 

http://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/familyfood/ 
  
Any information you provide is confidential. This means it will not be attributed personally to you 
and will be kept anonymous. You can skip any questions you don’t want to answer. 
 

Further information 
 
For further information about the study and confidentiality please either download the study 
information leaflet or visit www.foodinhardtimes.org. 
 
If you have any questions about the questionnaire or want to talk about anything to do with the 
research, please contact: 
 
Dr Rebecca O'Connell, r.oconnell@ioe.ac.uk, Telephone: 020 7612 6458 
Dr Abigail Knight, a.knight@ioe.ac.uk, Telephone: 020 7612 6957 
 
By making contact for further information you are not obliged to take part. 
  
Thank you for taking the time to read this. 
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